## THE COLLEGE OF THE BAHAMAS



SCHOOL/DEPARTMENT Your Reference: Our Reference:

May 23, 2016

Mrs. Antoinette Pinder-Darling Library & Instructional Media Services The College of The Bahamas Nassau, The Bahamas

Dear Mrs. Pinder-Darling:

On behalf of the faculty, students and staff of the Culinary and Hospitality Management Institute (CHMI), we wish to thank you for your service as a member of the CHMI Faculty Board during the 2015-2016 academic year.

Your contributions to and recommendations for the many courses reviewed was invaluable. We were especially appreciative of the many hours and days spent with us as we sought to correct Board papers over the culinary, hospitality and tourism disciplines.

We look forward to your continued support of CHMI's Programmes in coming years. Please know that we are very grateful. As a token of our appreciation, please accept the enclosed coupon for one (1) complimentary lunch to be used during the upcoming fall 2016 semester. We look forward to seeing you soon.

Take care and have a wonderful and enjoyable summer.

Sincerely,

Dr. Sophia A. Rolle

Executive Director (Interim)

Culinary and Hospitality Management Institute

cc: Associate Vice President, Human Resources College Librarian

- □ Oakes Field Campus
- ☐ Grosvenor Close Campus
- ☐ Moss Road Campus
- ☐ Bahamas Tourism Training Center P.O. Box N-4912 Nassau, Bahamas
- ☐ Northern Bahamas Campus
- □ Exuma Centre

- P.O. Box N-4912 Nassau, Bahamas
- P.O. Box N-4912 Nassau, Bahamas
- P.O. Box N-4912 Nassau, Bahamas
- P.O. Box F-4276 Freeport, Grand Bahama Tel: (242) 352-9761
- Tel: (242) 302-4300
- Fax: 302-4539
- Tel: (242) 325-5551/2
- Fax: 328-4866
- Tel: (242) 325-5714
- Fax: 328-1938
- Tel: (242) 323-6804
- Fax: 352-6167

- P.O. Box EX-2911 Exuma, Bahamas
- Tel: (242) 336-2790/2
- Fax: 336-2793